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Newsletter 24 June 2021 

 
A Big welcome to Isla, Kayden and Mace who have joined us at David Street School.   

Nau mai, haere mai ki te kura o Rawiri. 

 

 
Friday 25 June 
District Cross Country 
Those attending will be leaving school at 9.45am and returning by 2pm at the latest. 
Students will require: 
Appropriate running attire / Warm clothes / Packed lunch / Drink bottle  

Footwear optional. Inhaler from home if an asthmatic 
 

Monday 28 June 
Basketball Registrations for Year 4, 5 & 6 only / Payments Due today  
Morrinsville Miniball Basketball begins next term (Term 3).   
Notices went home with children who have shown an interest in playing. The cost is $25.00 
per player.   
Once teams are entered we cannot take any late entries or payments sorry. 
More information and registrations go to our Enrolmy site below 
https://enrolmy.com/david-street-school 

Thursday 1st July 
Sausage Sizzle 
 

Our Home & School run a lunch-time sausage sizzle twice a term. 

• Order forms will go home with every child on Wednesday afternoon before the 

Sausage Sizzle day. 

• One order form per child please. 

• Children hand in their order and money (in a named envelope) to their classroom 

teacher on the morning of the sausage sizzle. 

• This is lunchtime only so children will need to bring their morning tea and Brain 

Break food as normal. 

Wednesday 7 July 

Disco – Theme:  
Entry - $2.00 per child.  
Entry forms will go home with every child the day before the disco and are to be bought 
along on the night with your entry fee.  Parents please pick children up from inside the hall at 
the conclusion of their Disco.   
No entry before 6pm   
Juniors - Rooms 13 to 21:  6.00 - 7.00pm    Middle - Rooms 7 to 12 & Seniors 7.15 - 8.30pm 
Snacks and  Glow items will be for sale on the night 
 
Friday 9 July  
Green Day for Juvenile Arthritis Awareness 
Last day of Term 2  
 

Home & School Committee 
 

Raffle 
Thank you to everyone who has 
purchased tickets in our Food 
Basket Raffles. We have 5 raffle 
prizes up for grabs. Tickets are 
still available for purchase from 
the school office. $2 each or 3 
for $5 
Good Luck and thank you for 
your support -  
Money raised will go towards 
upgrading our senior playground. 
The raffle will be drawn on 
Monday. 

 
Helpers Wanted 

 

Sausage Sizzle next week  
Thursday 1st July 
We are looking for some helpers 
for next week's sausage sizzle,  
If you are free to help out 
between 9.am - 9.45am 
(collating orders)  
and/or 11.30 am and 1.00 pm 
(cooking the sausages)  
please Txt Jasmine on 021 
792262. 
Thank you we appreciate your 
help. 

 
Disco 
Wednesday 7 July 
Our next event will be the school 
Disco on Wednesday 7 July.  
Please leave your name with the 
office if you are keen to come 
along and help on the night.   
Both Junior and Senior sessions 
need helpers. (see Disco times 
and info in ‘Upcoming Events’ in 
this newsletter) 

 
 
 

Our junior school students and teachers have delivered a fantastic presentation of “Goodnight Kids” this week. 
Congratulations to you all and especially the junior school children who have demonstrated their amazing dramatic talents 
already and shown an enormous amount of courage by performing on stage to an audience. Today is their final show. 
DVDs of the show will be available for purchase, see the order form further in this newsletter. 
 

Today a large group of our senior school children have gone to test themselves in the annual Tough Girl /Guy Mud Run 
Challenge in Ngaruawahia. They are due back at school around 12.30 – 1pm. 
 

Good Luck to our top cross country runners who are off to the Inter-school Cross Country at Tahuna tomorrow. 

https://www.facebook.com/davidstschool
https://enrolmy.com/david-street-school


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Milo Friday Tomorrow    
 

Bring along $1 and a cup for a milo before school.  
Children must get their milos before 8.45am beside the school hall. 

All money made from our Milo Fridays go towards Art Programmes at David Street School.  

Donations of milo would be gratefully accepted. 
 

 

Year 3 & 4   
3:40 pm  Court 1:     
DSS Tactics v MS Aotea 
3:40 pm  Court 2:     
Tahuna All Stars v DSS Magic 
3:40 pm  Court 3:     
DSS Ferns v Tatuanui Bronze 
3:40 pm Court 4 
Kiwitahi School v DSS Mystics 
 

Year 5 & 6    
 

4:30 pm  Court 6:    
DSS Force v DSS Thunderbirds 
5:30 pm  Court 5:    
DSS Stars v St Joes Super Troopers 
 

 

NETBALL - Draws for Thursday 24 June 
 

Wet days and muddy fields  

It is a good idea to have a spare pair of clothing in your child’s bag during the winter months. The ground can 

get very wet and slips in the mud do happen quite often this time of year. 

 

Goodnight Kids DVD Order Form $10.00 each 

 

Student Name: __________________________________________________  
 

Class & Teacher: _________________________________________________ 

 

Amount of DVD’s you’d like to purchase: ________ Total cost: ____________ 

 

 
Payment (circle one): EFTPOS /  Cash  /  Internet Banking (David Street School 12-3437-0000066-00) 

If you would like to purchase a DVD of our fantastic production ‘Goodnight Kids’, please fill out the form 
below and return to school. The show was filmed and edited by David Street School. DVD’s cost $10 each. 
Please return the slip below along with your payment before Friday 9th July (Term 2, week 10). Students 
will be notified when their DVD has arrived. 

HOLIDAY DANCE WORKSHOP 
A fun 3 day workshop for ages 7 - 13 (school years 2 - 8). 
Jam-packed with all the exciting parts of dance - including 
hip hop, jazz, contemporary, costume crafts, and more!  
 

9am - 3pm, on the 12th, 13th, & 14th of July, 
at the Morrinsville Intermediate hall. 

 

No previous dance experience required - just energy and a 
creative mind.  
 

Text Seren Stevens on 02040905362 to register, or visit the 
Studio Active School of Dance on Facebook or Instagram page 
for more information.  
 

Limited spaces available. 

                          
 
  
 
 

 
 

A quality OSCAR approved Before, After School care 
and School Holiday programme at David Street School. 

 

The Care for Kids Holiday Programme for Term 1 will 
run as follows: 

Monday 12th July – Friday 16th July 
Monday 19th July – Friday 23rd  July 

To enroll your child please go to our online enrolment 
site  https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids     

 Or contact Pia 0273 691263 or email 
careforkids@davidst.school.nz 

Please book early as there are limited spaces 
available. 

 

https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids
mailto:careforkids@davidst.school.nz


 

  Goodnight Kids 
The Junior team would like to sincerely thank all the wonderful families that helped make our 
show a success.  Thank you to our amazing costume helpers, to the face paint helpers and 
to everyone that came along to watch and cheer our children on.  Room 19 has a special 
shout out to Hollie Keogh and Gracie Johns for choreographing and teaching Room 19’s 
dance and BIG Thank You to Brooke Stevenson and Raewyn Christiansen for sewing and 
creating Room 19’s costumes. 
We are so proud of how courageous they all were to perform in front of up to 180 people at 
each show.   We hope you enjoyed the show as much as we did.  



 

 

 


